
From: Redacted 

Sent: 12/22/2010 4:07:19 PM 
To: 'steve.roscow@cpuc.ca.gov' (steve.roscow@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4); 

'bruce.kaneshiro@cpuc.ca.gov' (bruce.kaneshiro@cpuc.ca.gov); 
'aloke.gupta@cpuc.ca.gov' (aloke.gupta@cpuc.ca.gov) 

Bcc: 
Subject: SM DR Response - ED 002-02 

Steve, 

In Sid's absence today, I am forwarding PG&E's response to Data Request ED_002-02. The 
attachment is over 1 gig, so I included it on a flash drive that was sent over in the 3:30 run to the 
Commission today. Please note that one needs the Excel 2007 version to use all the features of the 
file. 

Thank you very much for your patience with us and the time it took to complete the analysis. 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Redacted 

«...» 
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